
SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION 
UNITED STATES NATIONAL MUSEUM 

WAS HINGTON 25, D . C . 

Mr• Oscar E. Monnig 
1010 Morningside Drive 
Fort Worth 41 Texas 

Dear Oscar: 

May 2.3 , 1957 

I am in the process of getting all the literature 
on the Kaufman meteorite together. In doing this I 
remembered you had sent a translation of an article 
written on this meteorite in 1894. I know copies were 
made but as of this date they cannot be located. 

Would it be possibl for you to again send me 
your copy of the article on the Kaufman meteorite 
which appeared in Comptes Rendus, Vol . ll8, p. 1418? 

With kindest regards, I remain 

CordiaJ.ly yours, 

j 

E. P. Henderson 
Associate Curator 
Division of Mineralogy 

and Petrology-


